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Internet Access – Schoolhouse at Home 
15 March 2020 
 
 
Dear parents, 
I want to report that we all learned a great deal in the last 3 days! Faculty seamlessly 
switched from face-to-face learning to distance learning and parents and caregivers took 
on the task of managing their new schoolhouse at home.  Thank you to all for pitching in 
and seeing the learning opportunities in this global crisis. 
 
Distance Learning requires access to the Internet.  Please note the very special offer that 
Comcast is offering families who lack Internet access.  Maybe your home, the children’s 
grandparents’ home, or your caregiver’s home needs Internet access. 
 
Effective Monday, March 16, 2020, Comcast is offering 2 months free to new Internet 
Essentials customers in response to recent emergency measures associated with the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19). 
 
For more details on this special offer, click on the following links: 
English: https://www.internetessentials.com 
Español: https://es.internetessentials.com 
 
We are all in this together! 
We will be a stronger community following this! 
 
With gratitude, 
 
 
 
Deborah Farrington, Ed.D. 
Principal 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel School 
 


